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Friday 22nd March 2024 

Hats off to Lily! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

I would like to introduce you to Lily from Year 3 
because this weekend, Lily is doing  
something very special and we are  
super proud of her… 
Our kind-hearted pupil has made the  
decision to part with her beautiful, long  
hair this weekend but has chosen 
to donate her locks to a very special  
charity. 
The Little Princess Trust provides free 
real hair wigs to children and young  
people, up to 24 years old, who have  
lost their own hair through cancer  
treatment or other conditions. They  
also fund childhood cancer research which 
searches to find kinder and more  
effective treatments.  
We think that this is a wonderful thing to 
do so we want to support her in her  
fundraising efforts.  
Next Wednesday 27th March will be a crazy hair day and we are inviting 
children to come into school with hair as crazy as possible to celebrate Lily’s 
achievement!  
We are asking for a donation of £1.00 per family for this please with all 
donations going to Lily’s fundraising page. Lily will be at the main gates 
before and after school too with a collection bucket, showing off her new 
hair style (unless she makes it crazy for the day too!!). You can also donate to 
her page directly: https://www.justgiving.com/page/lily-dickins-
1706891761804?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Flily-
dickins-1706891761804&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share  
 
 

 
Have a great weekend everyone, 
Mrs E Williams 
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Online Video Call 
Parents Evening 

Each year we offer 3 
Parents’ Evenings. 
The first, in the 
autumn, is both 
video call and in 
person, the second in 
April is video call only 
and the final one is in 
person via drop in 
sessions before and 
after school in July.  
You will be receiving 
a letter via School 
Ping informing you of 
how to access the 
booking system. If 
you have any 
queries, please 
contact the school 
office.  

Clubs 

All after school clubs 
end today and will 
not resume until 
April 22nd.  
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Star of the week award 

winners 

 
Nursery - Kieran 

Nursery - Sophia 

Red - Jairus 

Orange - Oliver 

Yellow - Shardul 

Green - Omar 

Blue - Deanna  

Purple - Francesca 

Silver - Isaac 

Gold - Dominic 

Diamond - Lydia 

Jade - Aleksandra 

Sapphire - Mason 

Topaz - Jayden 

Opal - Jace 

Emerald - Tommy 

Amethyst - Flynn 

 

Congratulations to Aaminah and Isla B for 
gaining their pen licences.  

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters 
and permission slips. If you need your login details 
printing please contact the school office. Thank you. 

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their 
PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they 
are only going to be attending once. The forms are available 
at the office, thank you.  

 

These will appear next 

week… 

 

 
25th – 28th March 22, 2024 

Financial year end is at the end of next 
week, every ParentPay account must be at 

zero or in credit for all of next week.  

 

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST 
be paid for in advance (KS2 only) if you are 
unable to credit the account you will need 
to provide a packed lunch for your child. 
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